
Request for Proposals 
RFP 17-205 

Energy Performance Contracting Program 
 
The Suwannee County School Board is requesting proposals from organizations capable 
of providing comprehensive energy management and energy-related capital improvement 
services for educational facilities at various locations throughout the district. 
 
All documents related to RFP 17-205 – Energy Performance Contracting Program can be 
found at the following link: 
 

http://www.suwannee.k12.fl.us/bids/open 
 
Interested parties must submit all required documents in a sealed envelope clearly marked 
RFP 17-205 no later than 2:00 p.m. EST on Thursday, January 5, 2017. 
 
Any questions should be directed to Mark Carver, Director of Facilities at (386) 647-
4151. 


